
 

 

 
March 15, 2024 

Memorandum for Record 

Subject: Policy 1023 – Protected Class Data 

This policy has been rescinded. If you have questions, please email the policy office at 
policy@ucdenver.edu. 

/// signed/// 

Jill Taylor 

Associate Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs, CU Anschutz 
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